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This document is from the files of the Office of 

the Maine Attorney General as transferred to 

the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference 

Library on January 19, 2022 



Mr. lllarle W. Gordon, Chairman 
:Soard of Selectmen 
Waldo, Maine.· 

Dear Sir:-

March 20, 1943 , 

Tbis will acknowledge· receipt of 7our1 of March 19th in 
regard to. the aUIII ~of mon97 raised at town meeting toward the repair 
of the grexige hall. 

This department aamot render official advice or o~iniona 
except to the various departments of the State governm~nt in connection 
with State busiuess. · 

:Eowenr, ,mofficiall.7, since· from the faota ritated in 70ur 
letter it appear■ that ~• building is used to conduct the town a1'f'e1ra, 
it would not seem to be out of order for your town to .-aiae a 1U11 of 
money to keep the building in such cond.1 tion that it ~ be 'i.■ed tor 
town plll"Poaes. It 11 assumed that JOU have no bllilding owned by the town 
which could be used for these purposes. 

F.il': c 

Ver'1' trul7 yours, 

Frank .A, Farrington 
Deputy Atto~ey General 


